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From: Leigh Romanos on behalf of Reg Kemper
Sent: Friday, 26 June 2015 2:59 p.m.
To: David Bishop
Subject: FW: Ruahine change of status Hearing-additional information tabled by Martin Williams
FYI

From: Jill Earle

Sent: Friday, 26 June 2015 1:38 p.m.

To: Reg Kemper

Subject: FW: Ruahine change of status Hearing-additional information tabled by Martin Williams

Hi Reg,
Comments received from Don Adams regarding the above.

Thanks
Jill

From: Don Adams [mailto:don.a@farmside.co.nz]

Sent: Friday, 19 June 2015 9:32 p.m.

To: Jill Earle

Subject: Re: Ruahine change of status Hearing-additional information tabled by Martin Williams

Ruataniwha land Swap.

Hi Jill,

The Board made the decision to support the revocation of the 22hectares of Ruahine Forest Park land in
consideration for the larger 146 hectare Smedley block at a previous Wellington Conservation Board meeting.
Consequently, as a result of the comprehensive Science and Capability Report commissioned by the Dept, the
Boards view was reinforced in that the land swap would enhance the conservation values of the land managed by
the Department.

This attached report prepared by Martin Williams on behalf of the HBRIC as additional information has been
prepared to assist the Hearings Committee in their deliberations.

I can see no reason for the Board to comment on the Williams/HBRIC legal argument.

If the Board as a body,was to discuss this report, it would need to be an agenda Item at our next meeting being held
on the 3/7/15 which would fall outside the time frame required for a response.

Don Adams
Acting Chair.

Wellington Conservation Board.

Sent from my | Pad.

On 19/06/2015, at 4:30 pm, Jill Earle <jearle@doc.govt.nz> wrote:

Good afternoon,
Attached please find correspondence received in relation to the Ruahine Change of Status hearing
for your information.

If you wish to make a comment, please reply through me so | can keep track of things.



Thanks

Jill Earle
Administration Officer
Conservation Board Support Officer

Department of Conservation - Te Papa Atawhai

Cell: 027 535 1973 VPN 6970
DDi: +64 6 350 6220

Palmerston North Office
28 North Street, Palmerston North

Conservation for prosperity Tiakina te taiao, kia puawai

www.doc.govt.nz

From: David Bishop

Sent: Friday, 19 June 2015 3:25 p.m.

To: Jill Earle

Cc: Reg Kemper

Subject: FW: Ruahine change of status Hearing-additional information tabled by Martin Williams

The Chairperson
Wellington Conservation Board

Attn: Jill Earle, Board Secretary

Hi Jill

| attach information recently received by DOC from barrister Martin Williams, Counsel for HBRIC.
This is being supplied to all submitters to this hearings process.

A paper copy will be sent in the mail tonight.

If you wish to make a comment, please do so before Friday 26 June 2015.
Yours sincerely

David Bishop

Senior Advisor (SLM)

National Office

Department of Conservation

P.O. Box 10-420, 18-32 Manners Street, Wellington

DDI: 04-471-3275

Email: dbishop@doc.govt.nz
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www.doc.govt.nz
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